250th Celebration Meeting
September 6, 2016

Members Attending: David Little, Bruno Siniscalchi, Pat Cook, Melanie Streeter, Casslyn
Cook, Jim Hidden

Others: Belle Stafford, Katy Thompson

Meeting called at 6:05 pm

Variety Show:

Katy & Belle shared plans for a Variety Show and asked for the 250th Committee’s support.
The show would take place at the Barnstormers on Saturday October 15th.

Motion by Bruno, seconded by Pat to support the Variety Show up to $1000.00. All in favor.
Motion by Bruno, seconded by Pat to accept meeting minutes from August 23rd. All in favor.
October 14th Ordination Rock - Melanie will contact Ryan Wasson to see if he would be
interested in helping plan ceremony at Ordination Rock. Pat will contact Pastor Murray
Nickerson from the South Tamworth Methodist Church.

Ceremony will be followed by birthday cake and music by Vincent Amara at the Town

House. Jim will contact Parker to reserve Town House.

Bruno will pick up time capsule from Tim Brown at Swift River Wood Products to take to
next Selectmen’s meeting.

2 Photos were chosen for postcards, motion made by Jim seconded by Bruno to order 1000
each. All in favor.

Melanie will contact Kathy Brown at school to see how many students attend school this
year so we can deliver the 250th pencils.

Jim will write some for the Civic News, deadline is September 15th.

Meeting adjourned 7:25 pm.



